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PRESS RELEASE 

Establishment of the Independent Office for the Support of Investments and 

Entrepreneurship under the Strategic Planning and Financial Management Directorate 

according to a decision of the Secretary General of Public Revenue, Katerina Savvaidou.  

The new Office is in operation from 1-1-2015 and its main objectives are: 

a. to provide information, relative to the scope of GSPR, to entrepreneurs and potential 

investors  

b. to submit proposals concerning the amendment of the legislative framework and the 

procedures related to entrepreneurship and investments.  

The Office is expected to develop a partnership network among business entities and relevant 

bodies of the public sector. 

For any further information, please contact +30 210 32 52 664 or tax.invest@mofadm.gr 
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